

Our Ref: Innov/Letters/Gundle Plastics

11 May 2011

Attention:

Mr. Deon Enslin

C/o Gundle Plastics Group PO Box 746 Germiston 1400

Dear Sir,

GUNDLE PLASTIC GROUP'S PRODUCTS

This letter serves to inform that the National Home Builders Registration Council (NHBRC) is not a standards certifying body. The certification of products and systems is done by the SABS and are deemed to satisfy the requirements of the National Building Regulations.

The Gundle Plastic Group's range of 3 layer construction membranes has been tested and approved by SABS as set out in SANS 952-1:2010 and bear the SABS certification mark.

The NHBRC also acknowledges your active Agrément certification and confirms that (as per Part 2 Section 10 of the Home Building Manual) "Should a system or element have an active/current certificate of approval issued by Agrément South Africa, such a system or element may simply be submitted, together with a copy of the relevant Agrément Certificate(s) and duly completed certificates in Part 1 Section 3, Appendix C (C1)."

Yours Sincerely,

Jeffrey Mahachi (Pr.Eng, Pr.CPM)

Executive Director - Technical & IT - NHBRC

tel: +27-11-317 0074 | fax: 0866-378-792 (direct)

cell: +27-82-904-9569 | toll free: 0800 200 824 email: jeffreym@nhbrc.org.za

Physical Address: Phase 4 Medscheme Building, 10 Muswell Road South, Bryanston